

Aspen Village HOA Newsletter

At our annual meeting in January
participating homeowners and the HOA board voted to
postpone a dues increase until next year. This will be
discussed again at the annual meeting in January of 2024

The asphalt company will come and do a sweep & cleanup of asphalt debris soon! We will be scheduling this soon.

Please clean up dog waste immediately. If you find remaining waste as the snow melts please clean it up. Report problem areas to Welch Randal with a photo. Fines may be issued to those who do not adhere to HOA rules pertaining to animal waste cleanup.

Please send
Welch Randall or
HOA board
members info &
pictures of areas
near your home
or garage that are
collecting puddles
or pooling water
so we can get
them repaired

join us!

Next meeting Mon. May 22nd 7pm